
May 15, 2017 

Dear Provider Partner, 

We’d like to inform you that beginning July 15, 2017 Moda will begin accepting new 

credentialing and recredentialing applications.  

Over the past year, we’ve appreciated your patience and support as we address workflow 

challenges with credentialing vendor Medversant. As of July 15, Medversant will no longer 

accept new credentialing or recredentialing applications for practitioners on behalf of Moda. 

Credentialing applications currently in process and submitted to Medversant before July 15 will 

continue to be reviewed and completed by Medversant through July 31. Any credentialing 

application that is not completed by Medversant by July 31 will be transferred to and 

processed by Moda.  

To check the status of an existing credentialing application with Medversant, please call 888- 
308-3895. After July 15, new credentialing and recredentialing applications may be submitted 

by email to credentialing@modahealth.com, or by fax to 503-265-5707. You may also mail your 

application to: 

Moda Health 
Attn: Credentialing Department 
601 S.W. 2nd Avenue 

Portland, OR 97204 

Questions? 

We’re here to help. For more information on credentialing with Moda, please email 

credentialing@modahealth.com or call us toll free at 855-801-2993. 

Sincerely, 

Moda Health 

mailto:credentialing@modahealth.com

